This past weekend, swimmers from the Pierre Swim Team competed at the 2022 Deadwood Swimming Invitational.  

In the Girls 13-14 Division, we had 2 swimmers: 
1. Riley Berg: 100 breaststroke-4th, 200 breaststroke-4th, 100 back-4th, 500 free-4th (SDQ), 50 free-5th (SDQ), 200 back-6th & 100 free-7th (SDQ)
1. Charlotte Hull: 200 free-1st (SDQ), 50 free-2nd (SDQ), 500 free-2nd (SDQ), 100 back-2nd (SDQ), 100 free-3rd (SDQ), 200 back-3rd(SDQ),  200 IM-3rd (SDQ) & 100 fly-4th(SDQ).

In the Girls 15-16 Division, we had 1 swimmer: 
1. Mason Berg: 200 breaststroke-2nd, 500 free-2nd, 100 breaststroke-4th, 100 fly-5th, 100 back-6th, 200 back-6th, 50 free-6th & 100 free-6th. 

In the Boys 8 & Under Division, we had 1 swimmer: 
1. Graydon Berg: 100 back-1st (SDQ), 25 free-2nd (SDQ), 50 free-2nd (SDQ), 100 free-2nd (SDQ), 25 fly-2nd (SDQ), 25 back-3rd (SDQ) & 50 back-4th (SDQ). 

In the Boys 9-10 Division, we had 1  swimmer: 
1. Matthew Maritz: He placed 1st in the following: 50 free/100 free/200 free/50 back/100 back/50 breaststroke/100 breaststroke/100 IM & 200 IM.  He placed 3rd in the 50 fly.  Matthew achieved State Qualifying Times in all events!

**SDQ means South Dakota State Qualifying Time**

